



Scholastic Book Fair

Dear Parent/Carer,

Every year, the school book fair is really popular and children really enjoy finding new books to enjoy at home and in school.

This year, the book fair will take place online. There are hundreds of fantastic children's books to choose from, and every £1 you spend on books will earn 20p for our school in Scholastic Rewards. Last year, the rewards enabled us to buy new dictionaries for our classrooms!



Here's how you can browse and order the books at this year's book fair:

Go to Meridian's virtual bookfair on the Scholastic website by clicking here. You can then browse the books online.

If you wish to order any books, you will need to register for an account on the Scholastic website.

When you place your order, you will be able to choose whether your books are delivered to school or to your home address. Books ordered to your home address will have a postage and packaging charge, however books can be delivered to school free of charge. Books that are delivered to school will be handed out to the children so they can take them home.

Please place your **order online by October 14th, 2020**. The books should be delivered within a week.

We look forward to hearing about the new books the children find at the book fair!

Kind regards,

Miss Roberts

Headteacher - Claire Westcott

Roderick Avenue North, Peacehaven East Sussex BN10 8BZ

Telephone: 01273 584212

e-mail: office@meridian.e-sussex.sch.uk web: www.meridianschool.co.uk

